
Grendon Underwood Parish Council 28/July/2020 

Saye and Sele Foundation  Trustee Report 

There has been no meeting of the foundation since the last PC meeting and 

there is nothing to report. 

 

GUVH Trustee report 

 Since the last PC meeting, the football club has reopened the bar area only, for 

four hours on Friday evenings, with appropriate Covid 19 precautions in place 

which follow the “Action With Communities in Rural England (ACRE)” 

“Information sheet for Reopening Village and Community Halls Post Covid 19 

Closure” Issue 2 ,referred to in correspondence from the Hall Insurers. 

The ACRE guidelines and the risk assessment prepared by the football club 

have been forwarded to the Scouts and the Puppy School owner who have 

indicated a desire to restart at least some of their activities. 

Six new picnic benches have been purchased, assembled and installed on the 

grass community area and the large goat willow at the back of the hall has 

been removed. 

Paul Jackman 

27/07/2020 


